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Charles P. Varvayanis

From: sierraparkservices <sierraparkservices@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 11:58 PM
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: ROAD CLOSURE DUE TO TREE/LOG REMOVAL PROJECT

The PG&E Tree Removal Company is back on site. As a result, on Wednesday, 
February 22, E. JORDAN WAY, will be closed off at South end the Bridge so 
that the operators can set up their big crane to remove logs. The closure will be 
between 7am and 3pm.  
 
Park Roads Affected: E. Jordan Way, Abraham Avenue, Moses and Beersheba. 
 
Residents on these streets have been given notice of this closure and asked to 
make arrangements if they need to be out of the area during the closure time.  
 
This message is for the rest of Sierra Park so that you know what is going on. An 
update will be sent if the project is delayed due to weather.  
 
Sierra Park Services, Inc.  

 

 


